
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th July 18 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We would like to start the new academic year on the 4th September with an 

assembly to each year group. As it is not possible to have all of the year groups 

in the hall at the same time, we are suggesting a staggered start to the day. 

Therefore, we would ask students to gather in the dining hall at the following 

times: 

 

Year 7 – 8.40 

 

Year 8 – 9.10 

 

Year 9 – 9.40 

 

Year 10 – 10.10 

 

Year 11 – 10.40 

 

For students who need to arrive at the normal time, there will be supervision 

available. Thank you for your support and I hope you have an enjoyable 

summer. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr S Clough 

Headteacher  

 


